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UNITED METHODIST CHURCH
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY
910 Addison Road South
Capital Heights, MD 20743
(301) 336-1219
Pastor:
Reverend Ronald E. F. Triplett


Dear Parent,

May the Grace and Peace of the Lord be with you. I pray that your family is safe and doing well. We have had a very long hiatus from our beloved church family and children’s ministry due to the COVID Pandemic and now it’s time to get back to some normality. The church is now having indoor services, and I’m happy to announce that our Children’s Ministry worship service will begin on December 5, 2021, from 10 to 11AM.   As the new Chair of the Children’s Ministry, I take the care and safety of your children very serious and want to have them in a safe and healthy environment. Our church will take all necessary steps to make sure that the classroom  will be thoroughly sanitized, and all children are safe. All will be required to wear mask indoors and register for participation. The services will be held every 1st and 3rd Sunday of each month.
The mission of this ministry is to expand the minds of our children, teaching them about God and his son Jesus as it is written in the bible. They will be taught on a level of understanding according to their age groups.  

For information on how to register contact Rosa White, our church administrator at (301) 336-1219.  For any additional information, questions or concerns you can reach me via email at children@gethsemaneumc.org or by phone at (301) 412-7162. 
 

Thank you and may God continue to bless you,

Mrs. Sharon Parquet, Children’s Ministry Chair
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